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From: Carter, Dorothy      HHHH <Dorothy.Carter@CignaHealthcare.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 8:06 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Support of clear regulations on Naturopathic medicine
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The Board of Medicine has designated Independent Regulatory Review Council with reviewing it's final rulings on the 
Naturopathic Doctor's RegistraƟon Act, passed in 2016. We need leƩers from paƟents, friends, and families to show 
your support of clear regulaƟons on Naturopathic medicine, so you know your provider has a 4-year Naturopathic 
medical degree, and is regulated by the state on good pracƟces.  
 
I support clear regulaƟons on Naturopathic medicine, so you know your provider (Dr Julie Lachman) has a 4-year 
Naturopathic medical degree, and is regulated by the state on good pracƟces. 
 
Dorothy Carter 
Dorothy.carter@cigna.com 
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